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Update on weight loss injections 

We are aware that practices are already 
getting enquiries from the public and are 
likely to receive more enquiries once national 
communications go-live on 23 June. 

The North East and North Cumbria 

Integrated Care Board (ICB) has developed 

the following information for the public about 

access to weight loss medication for GP 

practices to use, and share, on their website 

and social media channels to help update 

patients on the availability of Tirzepatide 

(Mounjaro) through primary care services. 

As outlined in previous information webinars, 

the ICB has been working with guidance from NHSE to develop a service 

specification to support primary care to provide the assessment, prescription and 

monitoring of Tirzepatide (Mounjaro), along with referring patients to the national 

wraparound care for eligible patients. 

The finalised specification will be shared with primary care shortly. We appreciate 
your patience. 

Background 

From Monday 23 June 2025, Tirzepatide (Mounjaro®), a weight management 
medication, will begin to be made available in primary care settings nationally, as 
part of a national phased rollout led by NHS England and supported by updated 
NICE guidance (TA1026). 

This marks a significant expansion in access to pharmacological weight 
management support outside of specialist services. The treatment will only be 
available to a strictly defined cohort of patients and must be prescribed 
alongside structured behavioural and lifestyle support. 

Obesity is a major contributor to poor health and inequalities. NICE estimates over 3 
million adults nationally may be eligible for Tirzepatide over time. 

The rollout of this new treatment is a clinically prioritised process to manage demand 
and ensure safe delivery in primary care. 














